
Planning Commission Report: 
 
07/03/2024 
 
The Planning Commission meeting included several new items. 

• Chantelle Hylton announced her resignation from the PC citing her moving from 
Wheeler.  

• Wes Wootten introduced himself as the new City Manager.  
• TJ Fiorelli delivered a presentation on Planned Use Developments. 
• A sign permit application for Dragonfly Crystals was discussed and ultimately 

approved in a unanimous 5-0 vote. 
 
The Planning Commission continued its review and update of the Zoning Ordinance. 
Sections 4.16 through 4.19 were reviewed and amended. 
 
Minutes and a recording of the meeting can be found on the city’s website. 

 
The next PC meeting will be August 1. 


